
“We DARE TO RISK A CARING RESPONSE in ALL that we do.  We are Bruins 168.” 

 

THE 168 

Week of November 15 
 

Monday, November 15, 2021  

 3:45pm – Game Club (Mr. Walker’s classroom)  

 6:00pm – Bruin Parent Club Meeting  

 

Tuesday, November 16, 2021   

 7:40am – College Rep Visit with Belmont Abbey College (CCS)** 

 12:00pm – College Rep Visit with Hiram College (CCS)** 

 3:35 – Art Club w/Ms. Viney (Art Room) 

 4:00pm – Forever King  

 

Wednesday, November 17, 2021    

 Shadow Day 

 7:40am – College Rep Visit with University of Kentucky (CCS)** 

 12:00pm – College Rep Visit with Brescia University (CCS)** 

 DPCR 10 Year Anniversary Event 

 

Thursday, November 18, 2021    

 Junior Retreat! 

 

Friday, November 19, 2021    

 Junior Retreat! 

 CWSP Sophomore Work Day 

 5:00pm – DPCR Basketball vs. Immaculate (All three teams are in action!) 

 

 

Coming Up 
Nov. 23 – Parent/Teacher Conferences 

Nov. 24-26 – Thanksgiving Break 

Dec. 4th and 11th – Senior Scholarship Saturday 

Dec. 17 – Talent Showcase 

Dec. 20 – Jan. 3 – Winter Break 

 

 

Further Details…... 

 
FAFSA COMPLETION 
Seniors, we are still here to assist you with the completion of your FAFSA. See any one of the 
college counselors or alumni advisor with any questions. Also, please check your emails daily for 
information regarding our availability. 
 

 ALL STUDENTS are required 

to be in full dress code.  

 *ABSENCES for ANY CLASS 

require a parent/guardian call 

to 861-0600 

 **You must register for all 

college visits through 

NAVIANCE. 

 

WE BELIEVE   ACHIEVE   BECOME   

FLOURISH 

WE ARE BRUINS 168 
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COLLEGE COUNSELING:  
November is scholarship time! While we will continue to apply to colleges/universities, now we 
must also push for those scholarship dollars to assist you in paying for the school of your choice! 
Remember, this is supposed to be an exciting time and the College Counseling Team is here to 
support you in your College Search Journey!  
 
If you are interested in taking the ACT, we now have ACT waivers and practice test booklets 
available. Please see Coach B or Mr. D in the College Counseling Suite for more information. 
 
Here are the upcoming 2021-2022 ACT Test Dates (National): 
 
Test Date:                                 Regular Registration Deadline                        Standby Deadline Photo Upload Deadline 
December 11, 2021               November 5                                                       December 3 
February 12, 2022                 January 7                                                            February 4 
 
Even though we are an SAT network school, the ACT is another opportunity to show your 
abilities to colleges and universities.  You can register and sign up for the test at www.act.org 

**COLLEGE REP VISITS 

 You must register for college rep visits through Naviance.  Coach B Caldwell or Mr. 
Dickerson can help you with Naviance if you are having trouble. 

 Sessions are capped at 20 students. 

 Students cannot attend RepVisits during a class bell unless they have a pass from 
that bell teacher. 

 
ROTARY SPEECH CONTEST 
Do you like performing or persuading people? All DPCR students are encouraged to participate 
in the Rotary Four-Way Speech Contest. This will involve preparing and giving a speech on the 
topic of your choice here at DPCR in January. The winner of the DPCR speech contest advances 
to the local competition downtown against students from Clark Montessori, SCPA and Western 
Hills high schools. There are cash prizes and the possibility of moving on to district competition. 
Please see Mr. Harris (Room 2206) for more information and a sign-up sheet 
 
 
A MESSAGE FROM THE OFFICE OF ADMISSIONS 
DO YOU KNOW SOMEONE THAT SHOULD BE A BRUIN?! 
Do you have a relative, friend or neighbor who is an 8th grader? We need your help in recruiting 
the Class of 2026! Please ask them to contact Ms. Yasmeen or Mr. Ford about a Shadow Day, 
tour or application packet or have them fill out the form at the bottom of this page.  
 
DPCR TEXT SERVICE 
DPCR will soon offer text messages as another way to receive important school news such as 
snow day alerts. To sign up for text messaging either: 

1. Text Yes to our school-specific number 67587 
2. Or respond YES to the opt-in text message that will be sent on November 15th at 2:30pm 

to all parent and student cell phone numbers we have on record. 
If you have any questions, reach out to Mrs. Horne at 513-861-0600 ext. 376 
 
*MISSING SCHOOL  

http://www.act.org/
https://www.depaulcristorey.org/admissions/contact-us
https://www.depaulcristorey.org/admissions/contact-us
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Students cannot simply email their teachers that they will miss class.  Students that will miss an 
in-person day of school must have a parent or guardian call the absence into school.   

Call 513-861-0600. 
 
 
 
HERE are the things you need to know about coming to school in-person. 

 YOU MUST WEAR A MASK COVERING YOUR NOSE AND MOUTH Students 
that do not comply with this request will be sent home. 

 Drop-off and Pick-up – DO NOT get dropped off using the main entrance.  Use the 
parking lot just south of the main entrance.  School will open at 7:00 and breakfast will 
be available. Students should be picked up at 3:35.  

 Uniform – You are expected to be in full uniform.  During the cold days you may 
wear/carry your coat. 

 If you are getting lunch, you MUST HAVE your student ID OR know your student ID 
number.  

 

 


